
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

This newsletter is full of information about what has been happening and is going to happen in the “life” of the Society.   What it doesn’t have is information about the next General Membership meeting which will be held on the 4th Sunday in October which is the 25th at 2 P.M.   We are still awaiting confirmation that we can have our meeting in the soon to be dedicated   Arthur F. Turner West Sacramento Library.   The program will be on the History of the West Capitol Speedway which was a fixture in West Sacramento for many many years.  In November we will be meeting in Winters at the soon to be dedicated Winters Library.  Our speaker will be Dorothy O’Neil who has written a book on the history of Winters which has just been released by Arcadia Press in their “Images of America” series.

 LOOK FOR A POSTCARD IN THE MAIL CONFIRMING THESE TWO GENERAL MEMBERSHIP PROGRAMS. 

I had the privilege of traveling with Professor Dingemans as he planned the Society trip herein.   Dennis is unbelievable knowledgeable about the areas we will be visiting.  I am sure he got tired of hearing me say, “I didn’t know that”.  Don’t miss this trip.  Our next will be in the Spring to the Colusa/Glenn Counties with Ann Scheuring as our guide.  

We are still in need of three members to join us on the Board of Directors.  We meet the 2nd Monday, 7 P.M. alternating between Woodland and Davis.  Don’t be shy.

Peace, 

B Ford, President  


